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Dear Parents & Carers 
 

We have been invited to take part in a very exciting competition.   
 
The Cheshire and Merseyside Dementia Network want to raise awareness of Dementia in 

primary and secondary school settings.  With this in mind, they have invited children 
to design a new logo.   
 

The logo is for Cheshire and Merseyside Dementia Network.   
 
The winner will receive their very own personalised tablet and a certificate at the 

Dementia Matters Event on 24th May 2019 at the Liverpool Royal Hospital.   

 

The closing date for entries is Tuesday 2nd April – these should be 
handed to Mrs Makin. 
 
 

Entries need to include: 
  

 your child’s name  

 age   

 year group 
 
Your entry form is on the back of 
this letter. 
 
 
This is their current logo  
for reference  
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DESIGN A DEMENTIA LOGO ENTRY FORM 
 
 

Name of Child:         
 
Age:    
 
Class:    
 
 
Put your design in the area below: 


